

Chapel Chat

The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School

Issue 116 Circulation: 150 Date: Friday 23rd July

Dear Parents/Carers,

The end of another school year is upon us! It does seem rather unbelievable that we have been through a whole school year in 'bubbles' and with restrictions in place. But we did it! We've made it to the end of what has been the most trickiest of years. I am so proud of all our children and families. One thing is very clear — we can get through anything when we work together and that is exactly what we have done.

We are all hugely indebted to our dedicated and loyal staff team who have consistently gone above and beyond for our children often in very testing times. Thank you!

The staff have asked me to pass on their thanks for the very kind gifts that we have all received at the end of the year. They are not expected but much appreciated.

All that remains to be said is to wish all of our families a peaceful and relaxing summer break. We look forward to our return in September.



Graham Almond

Returning to school in September

We are very hopeful of returning to many of our usual routines and organisation in September but we will always be guided by the latest guidance issued by the Department for Education. It is likely that I will send a letter to all families via email and our 'eschools' app during August to update you. The letter will also go onto our website too. Please watch out for it.

Farewell Year 6

Today is the final day for our Year 6 children who have been an absolute pleasure to have with us. They have worked so hard during a tricky final year for them and achieved so much. We are all very proud of the individuals they have become and look forward to hearing of their future successes. Well done Year 6!

Medication

Any medication your child has in school will have been returned to you via your child this afternoon.

Please send any medication back in with the children in September having checked the medicines are in date. Thank you.

Breakfast Club

We are delighted that, subject to any change in restrictions, our Breakfast Club will resume from Monday 6th September (four days after we start back). We will provide the registration forms and further information when we return on Thursday September 2nd 2021.

Thursday 2nd September 2021

Start of Term 1



COVID-19 Notification

We will continue to monitor the school COVID-19 email address during the first week of the holidays: Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk Staff, children, parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by 'NHS Test and Trace'. Thank you.